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shared with other individuals. Moreover, the Council is required to treat all requests 
equally and not take into account any motive for it being made. 
 
To assist you, if such information was held it would be exempt from disclosure by virtue 
of the following exemptions: Section 24 (1), Section 31(1) and Section 38(1) FOIA. This 
is because it may identify areas or locations for potential criminal activity. 
 
Should you wish to make any further requests for information, you may find what you are 
looking for is already published on the Council’s web site and in particular its FOI/EIR 
Disclosure log, Council's Publication Scheme, Open Data and Facts about Coventry. 
 
If you are unhappy with the handling of your request, you can ask us to review our 
response.  Requests for reviews should be submitted within 40 days of the date of 
receipt of our response to your original request – email: infogov@coventry.gov.uk 
 
If you are unhappy with the outcome of our review, you can write to the Information 
Commissioner, who can be contacted at: Information Commissioner’s Office, Wycliffe 
House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF or email casework@ico.org.uk. 
 
Please remember to quote the reference number above in your response. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
Information Governance 




